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I oppose this bill. As a land owner in the rural area of Molalla, we have a well that we 

use to provide water to our household. Not a single person nor organization has ever 

offered to repair or service my well. Now the state all of a sudden thinks they can 

have a say in my water rights. Too much money and hardship has been put into the 

maintenance of our well and  conservative water management. We do not want 

Oregon or any government agency to try to tell us what we can or cannot do with our 

lawfully acquired well and water rights.  


